
NEWS U.S. SENATOR FOR KANSAS 

FROM: SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 21, 1991 

CONTACT: WALT RIKER 
(202) 224-5358 

DOLE ANNOUNCES $100,000 FOR UNIVERSITIES TO COMPETE FOR 
RESEARCH GRANTS; 

KSU, KU AND WSU TO GET ASSISTANCE 

DODGE CITY - Kansas Senator Bob Dole announced today that the 
state's higher education system has secured a $100,000 federal 
planning grant to help Kansas universities compete for energy-
related research funding. 

The grant, awarded by the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE), 
will be administered by Kansas State University. Along with K-
State, Wichita State and the University of Kansas will use the 
federal funding to aid in developing a comprehensive five-year 
plan for strengthening energy-related research and human resource 
development. 

"This grant will help boost three of our state universities' 
chances to secure critical funding. This grant will strengthen 
even further our state's already outstanding research resources 
at these universities. The need to produce substantially more 
energy within the United States and to use precious energy more 
wisely was made crystal clear by the Persian Gulf War. With this 
grant, Kansas can leap to the forefront of that effort." 

Under the DOE program, a minimum of 20% cost-sharing from 
each state is required. It is a statewide initiative that calls 
for a partnership between the state, industrial leaders and state 
universities. 
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